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HEADQUARTERS HIGHLIGHTS

Make a note of these figures. They represent a small part of the
work done by your General Service Headquarters during 1949:

Total Membership: Approx. 90,000 Total Groups: Approx. 4,000
New Groups in US. and Canada: 832 New Foreign Groups: 67
Visitors at Headquarters: 1,000
Letters Rec'd: 22,160 Letters Sent: 60,761 (incl. 30,000 bulletins)
AA Books Mailed: 29,647 Pamphlets Mailed: 915,000

Suggested Reading: Many AAs are familiar with the article about
Alcoholics Anonymous by Jack Alexander which appeared in the
Saturday Evening Post in 1941. Mr. Alexander has written another
story giving his impressions of AA nine years later. It is in the issue
of the Post on the newsstands March 29. We think you will be interested.
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